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DRAFT – 2020 URBAN WATER MANAGEMENT PLAN 

 

District staff have prepared a Draft 2020 Urban Water Management Plan.  The plan is available 

for review on the District’s website at: 

https://www.gd-pud.org/files/0106b02cd/2020_UWMP_04222021_DRAFT.pdf 

 

All interested parties are invited to provide comments.  Comments must be received by May 25, 

2021 by 4:30 P.M.  Written comments can be mailed to the District, at: P.O. Box 4240, 

Georgetown, CA 95634 or by email to abrown@gd-pud.org.  The 2020 Urban Water 

Management Plan describes and specifies the proposed urban water use targets and may be 

viewed at the District office by scheduling an appointment at: 6425 Main Street, Georgetown, 

CA 95634, or online at the link above.  Please contact the Water Resources Manager, Adam 

Brown with any questions as (530) 333-4356 ext. 110, via email abrown@gd-pud.org or setup an 

appointment at the District office. 
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